

# Reception Newsletter Spring 1



## We hope that you had a lovely Christmas and New Year!

#### Dates for your diary

Wednesday 17th January; Reception Phonics
Meeting 2.30pm to 3.15pm

Monday 22nd January EYFS Fine Motor Skills Workshop 1.45 to 2.45pm

Friday 2nd February Reception visit to the Dinosaur Park [to be confirmed]

Friday 9th February Number Day
Thursday 15th February Reception Power of
Reading Café [1.30pm to 3pm]
Thursday 15th February Valentines Disco
[EYFS; 4.30pm to 5.30pm].

#### Reading

Thank you to those parents who are reading with their child regularly. This support really helps your child confidence. Please remember to sign your child's reading record when you have read with your child. Please aim to read with your child at home 4 times a week.



#### Winter Clothing

Please ensure that all hats, scarves and gloves are named and that your child is wearing a warm waterproof coat.



Ruby Class has PE on a Thursday and Pearl Class has PE on a Friday.



Please ensure that your child comes into school wearing their PE kit on their PE day [jogging bottoms/leggings, sweatshirt and plimsolls/trainers].

### Our Topic This Term

This half term, our topic in Reception is "Now and Then". We will be learning about what dinosaurs ate, where they lived and describing what they looked like. If your child has a dinosaur themed book at home that they would like to share with their friends in school, please place their name inside and bring it in.



Please don't forget to check our website for up to date information.

http://www.dereham.norfolk.sch.uk

Thank you for your continued support.

Miss Baynton and Miss Robertson